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To whom it may concern

RE: Request to be considered as a contributor to the work of the Global
Alliance to Eliminate Lead in Paint

The Department of Chemistry in the College of Biological and Physical Sciences of the
University of Nairobi endorses the goals and objectives of the Global Alliance to
Eliminate Lead in Paint and wishes to be considered as a contributor to the work of the
Global Alliance. The contribution that we would like to make will be under the
leadership of Dr. Faridah Hussein Were and Mr. Godfrey Wafula on the basis of their
research work and areas of specialization. The contribution will be as follows:

1. Carrying out collaborative activities with other contributors of lead alliance
partners within Kenya and globally with the aim of phasing out lead in paint.

2. Offering technical support and working closely with government agencies, paint
manufacturing industries and suppliers, and other stakeholders with the aim of
eliminating lead in paint.

3. Supervision and training of students and industrial personnel.

4. Creating public awareness with the involvement of students at the community
level and globally through exchange programmes.

The Department of Chemistry understands that this letter of intent is not legally
binding and that a copy of this letter of commitment and the name of the University of
Nairobi will be publicly listed on the Global Alliance Websites.
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